
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 4: 
Subdivision 

MINUTE GRANTING EXTENSION OF TIME FOR 

COUNCIL TO LODGE REPLY 

1. On 23 August 2016 we received a request from the Council for an extension of 

time for it to lodge its reply in respect of the submissions heard in Hearing Stream 

4: Subdivision.  Counsel explained that Mr Bryce was preparing suite of 

assessment matters which he would recommend form part of the revised chapter.  

In addition, he had Environment Court commitments to be met. 

2. The Hearing Panel specifically asked Mr Bryce to prepare a set of assessment 

matters for consideration, as well as other material to be included in the reply 

documentation.  We accept this will require some time for Mr Bryce to prepare and 

consider it reasonable to agree to the Council’s request. 

3. The time for the Council’s reply on Hearing Stream 4: Subdivision to be lodged is 

extended to 12 noon on Friday 26 August 2016. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

24 August 2016 


